
Ten:Two Trust Newsletter

Dear Praying Friends, 
Welcome to the new Ten:Two Trust newsletter! New 
name, new format but the same heart to preach the 
Gospel; Equip the Church.  It’s exciting to be able to write 
to you and share with you all that God has been doing 
though the work of Ten:Two Trust (formerly known as 
Team Support Ministry). 

In June, it was a privilege to travel with Brian and May 
Gault.  Brian has a wonderful testimony which he shared 
when we were in Essex and the Midlands.   Many lives 
were touched by this tour and it was an honour to work 
with Brian and May again. Something particularly exciting 
in June was the testimony of an elderly gentleman in 
Dudley town centre who  was lonely, tired and in pain.   
We were able to connect him with a local Church, who 
have visited him and taken him along to their services.   

In July we launched our new 
evening training seminar 
called Go & Grow. Pastor Rob 
Cooper from William Street 
Church said: "We were blessed 
to have Josh teaching us about 
evangelism and discipleship. It 
was presented in a dynamic 
way that encouraged plenty of 
interaction. His enthusiasm for 
soul winning is also contagious and impacted all who got 
involved. Looking forward to the results.” Would your 
Church benefit from a Go & Grow evening? If so, contact 
us on the form provided.  In July we also launched our 
new website.  If you haven't visited the site yet type in: 
www.tentwo.org.uk. 

It was a great privilege to travel down to the Emirates 
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Prayer Cards 

One of the new initiatives 
we have launched is to 
encourage people to pray 
for their unsaved friends 
and family.  Evangelism 
starts in prayer and there is 
a real need to pray for 
people to come to know 
Jesus.  We have designed a 
prayer card, the aim of 
which is to encourage you 
to pray for 5 people you 
know who don't yet know 
Jesus.  The impact of this 
could be amazing.  If a 
Church of 50 people began 
to pray for 5 people each 
that would be 250 people 
that Church reaches out to.  
I have enclosed a copy of 
the prayer card in with this 
newsletter for you to begin 
praying for your 5 people to 
know Jesus. 

New Address 

As the changeover is 
happening (from TSM to 
Ten:Two Trust) we now have a 
new mailing address.  Please 
send all future mail to 
Ten:Two Trust, c/o Castlegate 
Church, 6 Birdcage Walk, 
Dudley, DY2 7AE 

Preach the Gospel; Equip the Church

http://www.tentwo.org.uk
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Stadium on 8th July to the Just One event.  I was working 
as a Response Team Leader and oversaw the organisation 

of  the response team in a 
certain area.  The response 
was overwhelming and we 
were all moved to see so 
many people come forward 
to receive Christ. It was also 
a special occasion for me as 
Susie, my girlfriend, was 
one of the team that 
worked so hard to make 
this event happen.  She and 
the rest of the team did a 

wonderful job and it was great for me to share it with her 
(see photo on the left). 

This August I have had  the 
opportunity for a short break 
which has been a real blessing.  
In early August I travelled to 
U C B ( U n i t e d C h r i s t i a n 
Broadcasters) to record some 
one minute devotional spots 
which will be going live in 
September.  Do listen out for 
those.  I will also be travelling 
back to UCB to record different 
items for them. 

It has been a busy few months for us and we are 
expecting it to be a busy end to 2017.  Thank you for 
praying for us and standing with us.  Without your 
support what we do would not be possible.  We value 
your support greatly! 
 
God bless you all. 

Josh Raybould 
Director 
Ten:Two Trust
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Moving forward 

Please continue to pray for us 
at Ten:Two Trust.  At the 
moment we are stretched to 
capacity and are in urgent 
need of breakthrough for the 
work to continue as it is. We 
need God’s direction and His 
wisdom.  Please pray for 
breakthrough in all areas, 
especially financially. We are 
an organisation that rely and 
run on generous gifts from 
many prayer partners. We 
have various people and 
Churches who sponsor us 
monthly between £10 - £100 a 
month.  However, this isn't 
enough to enable us to step 
into what God wants us to do 
in the future. This year we aim 
to raise our monthly giving to 
£2000. Not only will this help 
us continue in what we believe 
God wants us to do, but it will 
also enable us to reach more 
people. Will you take up the 
challenge to become a 
financial partner with us as 
well as a prayer partner?  Will 
you take up the challenge to 
partner with us on a monthly 
basis to train more harvesters 
in the harvest field?  Will you 
take up the challenge to 
partner with us on a monthly 
basis to see more people 
come to know Jesus? 

Bank details for Ten:Two Trust: 

Bank Code: 30-98-21 
Account Name: Team Support 
Ministry 
Account num: 00057948 

Recording at UCB


